
 

 
 

RENOVATION HIBISCUS HALL & GARDEN TERRACE 

 

Dear valued guest, 

Warm greetings from Swiss-Garden Beach Resort Kuantan! 

 

It is with great pleasure and enthusiasm that we share some exciting news regarding our 

hotel. We are thrilled to announce that we will soon be undergoing renovations in meeting 

halls, corridors and the lobby from March 2024 until June 2025. 

 

These enhancements are designed to elevate your experience and ensure that our facilities 

continue to meet the needs and expectations of you, our honoured guests. 

 

STAGE I: Renovation will commence from 10:00am - 6:00pm daily on 24 March 2024 and is 

expected to be completed by 24 April 2024. The meeting halls affected are Hibiscus, Orchid, 

Jasmine, and Lotus. 

 

STAGE II: A more comprehensive renovation will start from 12 June 2024 and is targeted to 

be completed by 4 July 2024. It will be carried out from 10:00am - 6:00pm daily. 

 

STAGE III: This final stage of renovation will involve our Lobby, Corridors, Garden Terrace 

Restaurant and Main Kitchen; starting from 1 November 2024 and projected to be completed 

by 1 April 2025. Works will be carried out from 10:00am - 6:00pm daily. 

Hibiscus Hall will be used as Breakfast venue while The Blossom Chinese Restaurant will be 

used for Lunch & Dinner; and Malibu too will remain accessible. 

 

We wish to assure that you, our esteemed guests, will be assigned to rooms located away 

from the renovated section and all disruptions will be kept to a minimal level. Every effort will 

be made to ensure that our guests continue to enjoy their stay with us. Furthermore, all of 

our other services will remain operational to cater to your needs. 

 

We apologize for any inconveniences caused, and we highly appreciate your cooperation and 

understanding. Please feel free to get in touch with us if you need any assistance. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

The Management 


